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February 22, 2024 

Glen Ridge School 
Community, 

I am delighted to invite you to our upcoming Board of Education meeting, which promises 
to be celebratory and informative. The meeting will take place on March 5 at 7:00 p.m. in 
the GRHS Media Center. 

One of the highlights of the evening will be the recognition of our esteemed Governor 
Educator of the Year recipients. These outstanding educators have demonstrated 
exemplary dedication and commitment to the students, embodying the highest standards 
of excellence in education. Join us as we celebrate their remarkable achievements and 
express our gratitude for their invaluable contributions to our school community. 

Building Governor Educator of the 
Year 

Educator Services 
Professional 

Central School Rachel Patterson Laura Fitzpatrick 

Forest Avenue School Michelle Kanasky Gail Gugliuzza 

Linden Avenue School Carla Kurz Joanne Prussak 

Ridgewood Avenue 
School 

Samantha Odell Sharon Smith 



Glen Ridge High 
School 

Brian Ianni Jill Landgraber 

Additionally, the School Business Administrator will present the tentative budget 
presentation for the upcoming 2024-2025 fiscal year. This presentation will provide 
valuable insights into the financial planning and allocation of resources necessary to 
support our mission of providing a top-tier education for all students. 

I hope you can join us for this important event to celebrate the achievements of our 
outstanding educators while gaining valuable insights into our financial planning for the 
future. 

Sincerely, 

 

 


